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(Deadline is Friday at noon unless noted on DRB calendar – late submittals will not be 
accepted unless approved by the DRB)  

 
PROJECT NO. __________________________ 
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_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Ryan J. Mulhall

505-896-3050 cartesianryan@gmail.com

recommended by planning.

Updated plat has all utility signatures and an updated page 2 landfill note changed to

match landfill gas mitigation report approval statement by Environmental Health ESD (also provided), as



CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PO Box 1293 
 
 
 
Albuquerque 
 
 
 
NM 87103 
 
 
 
www.cabq.gov 

 

January 7, 2021 
 

In reference to the Project: 
Proposed Starbuck No. 63770 
8721 Washington St NE 
Albuquerque, NM 
 
Mr Ethan Perro, 
 
This letter serves as approval for the proposed landfill gas mitigation report, dated 
November 2, 2020 and completed under supervision of Jared Geissler PE, for the 
proposed Starbucks at 8721 Washington St, NE, Albuquerque, NM. 
 
Monitoring of landfill gases is required if buried debris is encountered. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Signature on file 
 
Paul Olson, PE 
Environmental Health ESD 
505/768-2633 
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